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One More Day
When Britain declares war on Germany in 1939, Carolyn Maddison is
still a schoolgirl. Her elder brother Alastair wastes no time in
joining the RAF as a flying officer, and Carolyn decides that when she
is eighteen she will follow him into the service by joining the
Women's Auxiliary Air Force. While reporting to the Air Ministry in
London she meets a good-looking, charismatic pilot, Charlie Wade,
currently employed in propaganda work. He believes that with her calm
demeanor and resilience, Carolyn should work as an Intelligence
officer, and suggests she serve on an active bombing station. At her
side throughout the courses and postings that follow is Lucy Gaston,
naturally quick-witted and sparky, a perfect foil for her friend. The
young WAAFs both obtain prestigious postings in 5 Group Bomber
Command, where they perform the vital tasks of briefing and debriefing
aircrew returning from operations over Germany. Lucy, an incorrigible
optimist, falls head over heels for a member of a Lancaster bomber
crew while Carolyn resists her feelings for its dashing pilot. She
decides it's not worth the risk of loving a man in wartime. . . only
to wonder if she has done the right thing when a new WAAF on the
station sets her cap at him. For Lucy and Carolyn, life on a WWII
bombing station brings drama, heartbreak and suspense in this touching
love story.

One More Day
“The most wonderful time of the year”? We dream of Christmas as a
season of family, celebration, and worship—but too often we get
burdened with stress, busyness, yelling, and overspending. Cherie
Lowe, author of Slaying the Debt Dragon, knows what it’s like to feel
frazzled as the holidays draw near. A family of four trying to defeat
their debt monster, the Lowe family had to get creative and
intentional about keeping the happy in their holidays. These 21
tips—on budgeting, the items you should buy on Black Friday, and much
more—will help you save money, time, and your sanity this holiday
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season. You’ll be able to enjoy the holidays without worry and
stress—and celebrate a Christmas filled with wonder and joy. (Includes
bonus printables!)

One More Day
Overcoming obstacles—one step at a time. Life often sends hard things
our way: illness, financial struggles, broken relationships, and so
many kinds of loss. Sometimes we can’t imagine a way forward. How do
we keep going when everything is going wrong? Rachel Wojo has learned
that hope rises to greet us when we find the strength to take One.
More. Step. Like you, Rachel has faced experiences that crushed her
dreams of the perfect life: a failing marriage, a daughter’s
heartbreaking diagnosis, and more. In this book she transparently
shares her pain and empathizes with yours, then points you to the path
of God’s Word, where you’ll find hope to carry you forward. One More
Step gives you permission to ache freely—and helps you believe that
life won’t always be this hard. No matter the circumstances you face,
through these pages you’ll learn to… · run to God’s Word when
discouragement strikes · replace feelings of despair with the truth of
Scripture · persevere through out-of-control circumstances and gain a
more intimate relationship with Jesus Rachel identifies the reasons
you may tempted to quit and shows you where to find the courage to
keep going, one step at a time. You’re not alone. So don’t give up.
God won’t let you down. That’s a promise. From the Trade Paperback
edition.

One More Day Everywhere
In 1960s Bristol, a family is overshadowed by tragedy While Susan, a
typically feisty seven-year-old, is busy being brave, her mother,
Eddress, is struggling for courage. Though bound by an indestructible
love, their journey through a world that is darkening with tragedy is
fraught with the kind of misunderstandings that bring as much laughter
as pain, and as many dreams as nightmares. How does a child cope when
faced with a wall of adult secrets? What does a mother do when her
biggest fear starts to become a reality? Because it's the Sixties, and
because it's shameful to own up to feelings, Eddress tries to deny the
truth, while Susan creates a world that will never allow her mother to
leave. Set in a world where a fridge is a luxury, cars have starting
handles, and where bingo and coupons bring in the little extras, Just
One More Day is a deeply moving true-life account, told by mother and
daughter, of how the spectre of death moved into their family, and how
hard they tried to pretend it wasn't there.

Spider-man
Anna and Joey list the things they would do with Poppy, if they had
one more day to share with their grandfather.
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The Pale King
"Sparks fly when American good girl Allyson encounters laid-back Dutch
actor Willem, so she follows him on a whirlwind trip to Paris,
upending her life in just one day and prompting a year of selfdiscovery and the search for true love."--

The First Phone Call From Heaven
Bestselling author Mitch Albom returns to nonfiction for the first
time in more than a decade in this poignant memoir that celebrates
Chika, a young Haitian orphan whose short life would forever change
his heart. Chika Jeune was born three days before the devastating
earthquake that decimated Haiti in 2010. She spent her infancy in a
landscape of extreme poverty, and when her mother died giving birth to
a baby brother, Chika was brought to The Have Faith Haiti Orphanage
that Albom operates in Port Au Prince. With no children of their own,
the forty-plus children who live, play, and go to school at the
orphanage have become family to Mitch and his wife, Janine. Chika’s
arrival makes a quick impression. Brave and self-assured, even as a
three-year-old, she delights the other kids and teachers. But at age
five, Chika is suddenly diagnosed with something a doctor there says,
“No one in Haiti can help you with.” Mitch and Janine bring Chika to
Detroit, hopeful that American medical care can soon return her to her
homeland. Instead, Chika becomes a permanent part of their household,
and their lives, as they embark on a two-year, around-the-world
journey to find a cure. As Chika’s boundless optimism and humor teach
Mitch the joys of caring for a child, he learns that a relationship
built on love, no matter what blows it takes, can never be lost. Told
in hindsight, and through illuminating conversations with Chika
herself, this is Albom at his most poignant and vulnerable. Finding
Chika is a celebration of a girl, her adoptive guardians, and the
incredible bond they formed—a devastatingly beautiful portrait of what
it means to be a family, regardless of how it is made.

Finding Chika
In the context of bulling, we tend to focus on the don'ts. Don't
point. Don't stare. Don't use hurtful words. Being the eternal
optimist that he is, Joe challenges us to redirect our energy. Instead
of not acting like a bully, he calls us to imitate the compassion of a
friend. Subtle yet powerful, the examples Joe gives of people going
out of their way to treat him like they would anyone else call all of
us to action. After hearing about the experiences that have shaped his
life, we can't help but be inspired to reciprocate kindness and grace
- the same kind that was extended to Joe - to people in our own lives.

One More Day
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This is the story of Charley, a child of divorce who is always forced
to choose between his mother and his father. He grows into a man and
starts a family of his own. But one fateful weekend, he leaves his
mother to secretly be with his father--and she dies while he is gone.
This haunts him for years. It unravels his own young family. It leads
him to depression and drunkenness. One night, he decides to take his
life. But somewhere between this world and the next, he encounters his
mother again, in their hometown, and gets to spend one last day with
her--the day he missed and always wished he'd had. He asks the
questions many of us yearn to ask, the questions we never ask while
our parents are alive. By the end of this magical day, Charley
discovers how little he really knew about his mother, the secret of
how her love saved their family, and how deeply he wants the second
chance to save his own.

Righteous Dopefiend
Each of us was born into this life having to travel our individual
journey. No two journeys are the same, just as no two people are the
same. We all have different dreams, goals, and callings. I am not on
this earth by accident nor are you. God does not create accidents.
There is a greater power working in us, a Paraclete. If we surrender
ourselves to His guidance and purpose, God can do more through us than
we ever thought possible. Although life can be joyous, at some point
throughout our journey, we will face obstacles. You may have
experienced some failure along the way in the past but you are not a
failure. This book was written with the same hope and inspiration that
comes to me from God to encourage people not to give up when faced
with adversity. This book is about having the perseverance to move
forward even when you do not feel like taking another step. Your
callings and dreams are too important for you to give up on. You can
position yourself to reach your destiny. You can achieve success. It
is my prayer as you read this book that God will clothe you with hope.
Hope, that no matter what you are facing, you will believe one more
day. For more information about this book or the author, please visit
www.believeonemoreday.com

For One More Day
Longtime journalist Kym Klass tells an amazing true story of suicide
and depression, and it's effect on faith and family is this emotional
book, "One More Day.'' It tells the story of Kym's journey in dealing
with the suicide death of her little sister Katie in 2015 and how
Katie's struggles with depression led Kym to question her faith and
deal with severe emotional issues herself. "One More Day'' is a mustread for another who's dealt with depression and suicide, either
themselves or with a friend or family member.

One More Day to Go
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Tom Hall's centenary is fast approaching and the Sea View Nursing home
administrator, the bossy and self-important Martha Branigan, doesn't
want anyone to ruin the birthday celebrations she's planned. However,
feisty old Tom's no pushover and if he can prevent Martha from getting
her own way just once then life would have been worthwhile.

The 5% Zone
The motorcycle adventurer and author of Two Wheels Through Terror
delivers a “spectacular and gripping read” of his solo journey around
the world (Friction Zone). In November of 2001, on a motorcycle trip
to the tip of South America, Glen Heggstad was kidnapped at gunpoint
by Colombian rebels and held captive for five weeks. Yet even after
his traumatic incarceration, Glen did what few others would—finished
his trip. Three years later, frustrated by the climate of fear in a
media-saturated world and the resulting stranglehold of self-imposed
security in the United States, Glen decided to look for truth on his
own terms—on the back of his motorcycle. Starting in Japan, Glen wound
his way through Siberia, Mongolia, Europe, the Middle East, Southeast
Asia, and Africa, stopping in over thirty countries. This was not a
tourist’s bus tour—Glen battled extreme temperatures, knee-deep mud,
bureaucratic roadblocks, health problems, and loneliness, but these
problems faded to insignificance with the thrill of the open road and
the smiling receptions he received from locals and fellow bikers at
every turn. With One More Day Everywhere, readers can share Glen
Heggstad’s vision of a world ungoverned by fear and, like Glen,
embrace each experience, with one eye always on the horizon. “If
anyone knows determination, perseverance, agony and terror it is Glen
Heggstad. And that motorcycles are fun!” —Jimmy Lewis, editor, Cycle
World Magazine “This is a story of extreme travel at its finest.”
—RoadRunner “Heggstad manages to illustrate the joys and hardships and
benefits and drawbacks of two-wheeled global travel to some of the
most difficult places on the planet.” —Friction Zone

Master Storytelling
Why would anyone want to read this book? Just because girl on girl is
hot? Truth be told, I'm not even sure she's all there, but a little
bit of crazy can be very enticing; you certainly can never be assured
of a calm day. Granted, a little calm isn't too bad every once in a
while, especially when you have to put up with a friend who probably
should've been diagnosed with A.D.D. years ago, just so the rest of us
can get a little break when she medicates. I don't want to talk about
her, though; no, my thoughts are revolving around the beautiful longhaired brunette whose very presence is a balm to the pain shattering
throughout my soul. Don't get me wrong; I'm just an ordinary college
student I think we all have pain of some kind or another, brutally
destroying the innocence of our youth in order to allow the inner
adult to stride forth from the ruins with the ash of smothering
childhood nightmares clinging tenaciously to our newly sensitized
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skin. The following is just the artistic rendering of my story, which,
unfortunately, had to be put into words, which is not my strongest
suit; I just want to be drawing, you know?

Just One More Day
From the author of The Five People You Meet in Heaven and Tuesdays
with Morrie, a new novel that millions of fans have been waiting for.
"Every family is a ghost story . . ." This is the story of Charley, a
child of divorce who is always forced to choose between his mother and
his father. He grows into a man and starts a family of his own. But
one fateful weekend, he leaves his mother to secretly be with his
father--and she dies while he is gone. This haunts him for years. It
unravels his own young family. It leads him to depression and
drunkenness. One night, he decides to take his life. But somewhere
between this world and the next, he encounters his mother again, in
their hometown, and gets to spend one last day with her--the day he
missed and always wished he'd had. He asks the questions many of us
yearn to ask, the questions we never ask while our parents are alive.
By the end of this magical day, Charley discovers how little he really
knew about his mother, the secret of how her love saved their family,
and how deeply he wants the second chance to save his own.

Believe One More Day
When I got home, I did what I had stopped myself from doing earlier. I
Googled the name: Aimee Laroche. I wondered what I would have done if
I had found myself embroiled in this scenario fifteen, even ten years
ago. Would I have hired a private detective to track this woman down?
Would I have passed sleepless nights waiting for him to hand over a
manila envelope containing long lens black-and-whites of a femme
fatale smoking Gauloises at a sidewalk café? Probably not. But
Googling was irresistible. Like everything on screen, it required no
effort. It was so easy. Maura Fielder looks like she has the perfect
life: every expectation fulfilled. But under the illusory surface of
perfection, Maura finds herself blindsided by what she discovers on
her husband's computer. She has no emotional cubby hole into which she
can shove this ghost from her husband's past, so instead, Maura upends
her life--thrashing her marriage, alienating her daughter, and eroding
her own moral center. On the verge of sacrificing everything she holds
dear to her own obsession, how does Maura manage to regain her
equilibrium and reclaim her life? In this post-privacy new world, any
woman can find heartache if she searches hard enough.

One More Step
The agents at the IRS Regional Examination Center in Peoria, Illinois,
appear ordinary enough to newly arrived trainee David Foster Wallace.
But as he immerses himself in a routine so tedious and repetitive that
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new employees receive boredom-survival training, he learns of the
extraordinary variety of personalities drawn to this strange calling.
And he has arrived at a moment when forces within the IRS are plotting
to eliminate even what little humanity and dignity the work still has.
The Pale King remained unfinished at the time of David Foster
Wallace's death, but it is a deeply compelling and satisfying novel,
hilarious and fearless and as original as anything Wallace ever
undertook. It grapples directly with ultimate questions--questions of
life's meaning and of the value of work and society--through
characters imagined with the interior force and generosity that were
Wallace's unique gifts. Along the way it suggests a new idea of
heroism and commands infinite respect for one of the most daring
writers of our time.

For One More Day International Edition
This is the story of Charley, a child of divorce who is always forced
to choose between his mother and his father. He grows into a man and
starts a family of his own. But one fateful weekend, he leaves his
mother to secretly be with his father--and she dies while he is gone.
This haunts him for years. It unravels his own young family. It leads
him to depression and drunkenness. One night, he decides to take his
life. But somewhere between this world and the next, he encounters his
mother again, in their hometown, and gets to spend one last day with
her--the day he missed and always wished he'd had. He asks the
questions many of us yearn to ask, the questions we never ask while
our parents are alive. By the end of this magical day, Charley
discovers how little he really knew about his mother, the secret of
how her love saved their family, and how deeply he wants the second
chance to save his own.

Just One More Day
Summer Skin
Your life is full of experiences that can teach principles, lead
teams, and inspire action. In Mater Storytelling you'll learn why
stories are so enticing to our brains, how to find experiences that
can teach, lead and inspire, and how anyone can become a good
storyteller.

Keep the Happy in Your Holidays
The test results are back, and they say it's cervical cancer. As if
that isn't bad enough, getting laid off from her job means Mackenzie
can't afford to pay her bills, including the medical ones! She's
convinced it's the worst day of her life. Not even meeting that Super
Hot Guy from the coffee shop can make it better. Or can it? Ryan has
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been trying to get the nerve to talk to her for months. Her art is
amazing. It's exactly the type of thing he'd like to ink onto his skin
forever. For the first time, the beautiful artist wasn't lost in her
work. Nope, she was lost in something else. Something that brought
tears to those gorgeous eyes. It's the excuse he needs to finally get
up the nerve and talk to her. She needs a shoulder, and he's more than
willing to give it - plus a job that lets her use her art. Mackenzie
never expected to be working in a tattoo parlor, but it will pay the
bills, and being around Ryan is pretty nice. Maybe too nice. His shy
smiles make her stomach flip, or that could be the chemo. It all comes
back to the cancer, so why should she even try? The Super Hot Guy is
her boss, and maybe this is as good as her life is going to get
because the cancer's getting worse. Mackenzie may want to protect him,
but Ryan isn't going to lose the girl. Not because he's her boss, not
because he's too scared to make a move, and he's certainly not going
to let some disease screw this up. She thinks the cancer is going to
win, but he has other plans. He just needs one more day to prove it,
but she may not give him that option. **This book contains some mature
situations and is recommended for readers 18+**

One More Day
If you, or someone you know, have ever had to put a beloved pet to
sleep, then you will know the pain and guilt surrounding this most
difficult decision. Are we playing God, or are we fulfilling a
beautiful and compassionate act of Love? As a dog lover, one of the
toughest decisions you may face will be putting your companion to
sleep. Regardless of the "when" or "how," it is a heartbreaking
decision. Geoffrey Bain has compiled priceless information with
stories and guidelines for you to have comfort in knowing "when it's
time" to say good-bye. How and why does one make this type of
decision? Are their options to taking your beloved one to the clinic?
Will your veterinarian come to your home? If you have euthanized your
pet, are you troubled with guilt - guilt over making the decision too
soon or too late? In this Award-winning and compassionately
informative book, you will learn to see the signs your dog is telling
you about its health. The book is a compilation of warm and loving
remembrances, heart-warming stories, pet loss poems and pet loss
quotes dealing with the loss of our canine friends. Sprinkled with
counseling from professionals in the field of veterinary science,
psychology and education, "Just One More Day - A Dog Lovers Guide to
Quality of Life and Healing from Pet Loss" is a welcome guide to
assist those in need of comfort during a most difficult time and it
will help ease their pain, their guilt, and their suffering. Because
truly, all we really want is Just One More Day with our best friendour dog. This book is a must-read for those about to lose their pet or
those that are grieving the loss of a pet "Just One More Day - A Dog
Lovers Guide to Quality of Life and healing from Pet Loss" is the
winner of the prestigious Ben Franklin Award from the IBPA
(Independent Book Publishers Awards), and has won the Gold Medal from
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the eLit Digital Excellence in Publishing Awards. It also received a
Bronze Medal Award from the IPA (Independent Publishers Association),
and an Honorable Mention from the USA Book News "Best Book" Awards.

Wishes for One More Day
A special 20th anniversary edition of the beloved international
bestseller that changed millions of lives Maybe it was a grandparent,
or a teacher, or a colleague. Someone older, patient and wise, who
understood you when you were young and searching, helped you see the
world as a more profound place, gave you sound advice to help you make
your way through it. For Mitch Albom, that person was Morrie Schwartz,
his college professor from nearly twenty years ago. Maybe, like Mitch,
you lost track of this mentor as you made your way, and the insights
faded, and the world seemed colder. Wouldn't you like to see that
person again, ask the bigger questions that still haunt you, receive
wisdom for your busy life today the way you once did when you were
younger? Mitch Albom had that second chance. He reconnected with
Morrie in the last months of the older man's life. Knowing he was
dying, Morrie visited with Mitch in his study every Tuesday, just as
they used to back in college. Their rekindled relationship turned into
one final "class:" lessons in how to live. Tuesdays with Morrie is a
magical chronicle of their time together, through which Mitch shares
Morrie's lasting gift with the world.

One Day
The First Phone Call from Heaven tells the story of a small town on
Lake Michigan that gets worldwide attention when its citizens start
receiving phone calls from the afterlife. Is it the greatest miracle
ever or a massive hoax? Sully Harding, a grief-stricken single father,
is determined to find out. An allegory about the power of belief—and a
page-turner that will touch your soul—Albom's masterful storytelling
has never been so moving and unexpected. Readers of The Five People
You Meet in Heaven will recognize the warmth and emotion so redolent
of Albom's writing, and those who haven't yet enjoyed the power of his
storytelling, will thrill at the discovery of one of the best-loved
writers of our time.

Just One More Day
A dangerous truth revealed A prominent member of the D.C. community
has been murdered, pulling Lieutenant Sam Holland into yet another
high-stakes homicide investigation that has her trying to connect the
dots between a dead woman and the friends and family who’d turned
against her right before her untimely death. With numerous scandals
still fresh within the department’s ranks, Sam is asked to revisit a
cold case from her first year on the job that will continue the
department’s reckoning with the past well into the future. All the
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while, Sam’s husband, Vice President Nick Cappuano, faces mounting
pressure to declare his intention to run for president in the coming
election, leaving the second couple feeling the strain at home—and on
the job as the family endures the first holidays without their beloved
patriarch, Skip Holland. As always, when things become too hot to
handle on the job, Sam and Nick turn to each other for solace in the
storm.

The Time Keeper
Explores the world of homelessness and drug addiction in contemporary
United States, discussing such themes as violence, race relations,
sexuality, family trauma, social inequality, and power relations.

Tuesdays with Morrie
What if our beliefs were not what divided us, but what pulled us
together In Have a Little Faith, Mitch Albom offers a beautifully
written story of a remarkable eight-year journey between two
worlds--two men, two faiths, two communities--that will inspire
readers everywhere. Albom's first nonfiction book since Tuesdays with
Morrie, Have a Little Faith begins with an unusual request: an eightytwo-year-old rabbi from Albom's old hometown asks him to deliver his
eulogy. Feeling unworthy, Albom insists on understanding the man
better, which throws him back into a world of faith he'd left years
ago. Meanwhile, closer to his current home, Albom becomes involved
with a Detroit pastor--a reformed drug dealer and convict--who
preaches to the poor and homeless in a decaying church with a hole in
its roof. Moving between their worlds, Christian and Jewish, AfricanAmerican and white, impoverished and well-to-do, Albom observes how
these very different men employ faith similarly in fighting for
survival: the older, suburban rabbi embracing it as death approaches;
the younger, inner-city pastor relying on it to keep himself and his
church afloat. As America struggles with hard times and people turn
more to their beliefs, Albom and the two men of God explore issues
that perplex modern man: how to endure when difficult things happen;
what heaven is; intermarriage; forgiveness; doubting God; and the
importance of faith in trying times. Although the texts, prayers, and
histories are different, Albom begins to recognize a striking unity
between the two worlds--and indeed, between beliefs everywhere. In the
end, as the rabbi nears death and a harsh winter threatens the
pastor's wobbly church, Albom sadly fulfills the rabbi's last request
and writes the eulogy. And he finally understands what both men had
been teaching all along: the profound comfort of believing in
something bigger than yourself. Have a Little Faith is a book about a
life's purpose; about losing belief and finding it again; about the
divine spark inside us all. It is one man's journey, but it is
everyone's story. Ten percent of the profits from this book will go to
charity, including The Hole In The Roof Foundation, which helps
refurbish places of worship that aid the homeless.
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Fatal Fraud
This novella by the maverick Tamil prose writer G. Nagarajan centres
on one eventful day in the life of a small-scale operator, fix-it man,
pimp and procurer, Kandan. It offers a reading of the seamy margins of
society and explores time and temporality, human desire and the
possibility of love in the harsh and often violent underworld of a
small town in Tamil Nadu. Translated by Abbie Ziffren, one of the
finest readers of modern Tamil prose, and with an insightful
introduction by David Shulman, Tomorrow Is One More Day presents a
major Tamil novelist to a whole new audience.

Just One Day
After his wife's death, Jackson Alexander lost his will to sing. Or to
love. Now he's a single-dad just trying to raise his sons on his own.
Ri makes him want to try again but when her lies are revealed, he has
to make a choice. Trust her or his heart which just might break for
good this time.

Tomorrow is One More Day
From Kirsty Eagar, Summer Skin is a young adult novel about a modernday riot grrl and an alpha male jock who explore love, trust, and
double standards against the backdrop of today's hookup culture. Jess
Gordon is out for revenge. Last year the jocks from Knights College
tried to shame her best friend. This year she and a hand-picked
college girl gang are going to get even. The lesson: Don't mess with
Unity College girls. The target: Blondie, a typical Knights stud,
arrogant, cold . . . and smart enough to keep up with Jess. A neo-riot
grrl with a penchant for fanning the flames meets a rugby-playing
sexist pig—sworn enemies or two people who happen to find each other
when they're at their most vulnerable? It's all Girl meets Boy, Girl
steals from Boy, seduces Boy, ties Boy to a chair, and burns Boy's
stuff. Just your typical love story. Kirsty Eagar expertly handles a
searingly honest and achingly funny story about love and sex amid the
college hookup culture.

For One More Day
Eddie is a wounded war veteran, an old man who has lived, in his mind,
an uninspired life. His job is fixing rides at a seaside amusement
park. On his 83rd birthday, a tragic accident kills him, as he tries
to save a little girl from a falling cart. He awakes in the afterlife,
where he learns that heaven is not a destination. It's a place where
your life is explained to you by five people, some of whom you knew,
others who may have been strangers. One by one, from childhood to
soldier to old age, Eddie's five people revisit their connections to
him on earth, illuminating the mysteries of his "meaningless" life,
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and revealing the haunting secret behind the eternal question: "Why
was I here?"

Sprint
You have big dreams that fire you up, and yet a fear of failure is
holding you back. You see the success others have achieved and doubt
you could ever do what they've done. You tell yourself you lack the
smarts, skills, or leadership capabilities to live out your dream, but
the truth is, there's a massive gap between what you think you can do
and w.

Just One More Day
NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE starring ANNE HATHAWAY and JIM STURGESS
It’s 1988 and Dexter Mayhew and Emma Morley have only just met. But
after only one day together, they cannot stop thinking about one
another. Over twenty years, snapshots of that relationship are
revealed on the same day—July 15th—of each year. Dex and Em face
squabbles and fights, hopes and missed opportunities, laughter and
tears. And as the true meaning of this one crucial day is revealed,
they must come to grips with the nature of love and life itself. "One
of the most hilarious and emotionally riveting love stories you'll
ever encounter." —People #1 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER

Have a Little Faith
From three design partners at Google Ventures, a unique five-day
process--called the sprint--for solving tough problems using design,
prototyping, and testing ideas with customers.

Just One More Day
From the author who's inspired millions worldwide with books like
Tuesdays with Morrie and The Five People You Meet in Heaven comes his
most imaginative novel yet, The Time Keeper--a compelling fable about
the first man on Earth to count the hours. The man who became Father
Time. In Mitch Albom's exceptional work of fiction, the inventor of
the world's first clock is punished for trying to measure God's
greatest gift. He is banished to a cave for centuries and forced to
listen to the voices of all who come after him seeking more days, more
years. Eventually, with his soul nearly broken, Father Time is granted
his freedom, along with a magical hourglass and a mission: a chance to
redeem himself by teaching two earthly people the true meaning of
time. He returns to our world--now dominated by the hour-counting he
so innocently began--and commences a journey with two unlikely
partners: one a teenage girl who is about to give up on life, the
other a wealthy old businessman who wants to live forever. To save
himself, he must save them both. And stop the world to do so. Told in
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Albom's signature spare, evocative prose, this remarkably original
tale will inspire readers everywhere to reconsider their own notions
of time, how they spend it, and how precious it truly is.

The Five People You Meet in Heaven
Today more and more companies are ethnically diverse, with competition
coming from around the world to compete for your job and the
recognition you want. The question is: With all this competition, how
can you communicate confidently, connect personally and truly stand
out amongst the crowd in your organization? The answer is simple - you
have to find your 5% zone. In this book, you will learn how to turn on
the "switch" to find your 5% Zone as well a discover specifics
techniques that will enable you to stand out and finally get where you
want to be in your organization. Now you can learn some of the unique
and highly sought after techniques form Stephen's worldwide GEM
training. When his students go back to their work-places and use GEM
tools and techniques, they have more confidence and more importantly
they get noticed.

The Next Person You Meet in Heaven
A series of meditations based on sources from the Bible to
contemporary writers and scientists offers inspiration and courage to
those suffering from painful and debilitating illnesses--whether
physical or psychological

Search Heartache
One More Day
No one wants to be the mother whose child disappears. It's the
of nightmares. But more than a year after Carrie Morgan turned
back to pay a parking meter and became that mother, it's clear
her son Ben is never coming back. Until he does . . . for just
four hours.

stuff
her
that
twenty-

25 Hours a Day
In this enchanting sequel to the number one bestseller The Five People
You Meet in Heaven, Mitch Albom tells the story of Eddie’s heavenly
reunion with Annie—the little girl he saved on earth—in an
unforgettable novel of how our lives and losses intersect. Fifteen
years ago, in Mitch Albom’s beloved novel, The Five People You Meet in
Heaven, the world fell in love with Eddie, a grizzled war veteranturned-amusement park mechanic who died saving the life of a young
girl named Annie. Eddie’s journey to heaven taught him that every life
matters. Now, in this magical sequel, Mitch Albom reveals Annie’s
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story. The accident that killed Eddie left an indelible mark on Annie.
It took her left hand, which needed to be surgically reattached.
Injured, scarred, and unable to remember why, Annie’s life is forever
changed by a guilt-ravaged mother who whisks her away from the world
she knew. Bullied by her peers and haunted by something she cannot
recall, Annie struggles to find acceptance as she grows. When, as a
young woman, she reconnects with Paulo, her childhood love, she
believes she has finally found happiness. As the novel opens, Annie is
marrying Paulo. But when her wedding night day ends in an unimaginable
accident, Annie finds herself on her own heavenly journey—and an
inevitable reunion with Eddie, one of the five people who will show
her how her life mattered in ways she could not have fathomed.
Poignant and beautiful, filled with unexpected twists, The Next Person
You Meet in Heaven reminds us that not only does every life matter,
but that every ending is also a beginning—we only need to open our
eyes to see it.
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